Edmonton
City Council

EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE REPORT
Citadel Theatre - Lease Approval

Recommendation of the Committee

1. That a lease agreement between the City of Edmonton and the Citadel Theatre, as outlined
in Attachment 1 of the May 3, 2024, Financial and Corporate Services report FCS02006, be

approved, and that the lease agreement be in form and content acceptable to the City
Manager.

2. That Administration prepare a funded service package for consideration by Council during
the Fall 2024 Supplemental Operating Budget Adjustment to increase funding to support
the City's ongoing repair and maintenance obligations for the Citadel Theatre, as outlined
in the May 3, 2024, Financial and Corporate Services report FCS02006.

History

e Atthe May 3, 2024, Executive Committee meeting, the May 3, 2024, Financial and
Corporate Services report FCS02006 was considered.

e The Committee heard from J. Addison, J. van Rijn, A. Nursall, D. Cloran, The Citadel Theatre;
and P. Johnson.

Attachment

May 3, 2024, Financial and Corporate Services report FCS02006
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